24 HOUR NOTICE

A Highline Heritage Museum Grand Opening Ribbon-Cutting
Ceremony is scheduled for Friday, June 14, 2019 at 4:00 p.m.
A quorum of the Council may be present. The event will be
held at 819 SW 152™ St, Burien, WA.
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This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published
by law.



